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The Dark Web 

What is the Dark Web? The Dark Web is a hidden part of the 

internet. The National Crime Agency in collaboration with The 

Children's Society and Marie Collins Foundation have created 

a resource to help explain what the Dark Web is. This resource 

is intended for professionals and parents and carers only. It is 

not intended for young people. 

https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/parents/articles/dark-web-

explained/  
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Anime 
TV Anime refers to animations originating from Japan. Due to its 
cartoon style, your child might inadvertently watch it when it isn’t 
appropriate for their age. Some Anime contains adult themes. It is 
important to check age ratings so a starting point could be 
Common Sense Media. They have created a list of some Anime 
TV with reviews/age ratings. Please see link below. 

https://www.commonsensemedia.org/lists/anime-tv-for-teens-and-tweens  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Emergency SOS calls  

You can set up emergency SOS calls on your iPhone/Android, so it calls the 

emergency services even when you phone is locked. Here’s how to set it up: 

IPhone - At the same time, press and hold the side button and either 

volume button until the sliders appear. Once the countdown on Emergency 

SOS ends, release the buttons. You can also enable iPhone to start 

Emergency SOS when you press the side button five times.  

Android - Press the power button five times or more. A five-second 

countdown begins before emergency services are called. 
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